
 
Parked here on Sunday  

with permission from  

Baltimore City Schools 
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The Baltimore City Public School System has graciously given us permission to park at the Mt. 
Royal Elementary School parking lot on Sunday mornings. Please keep your pass and display it in 
your car on Sunday mornings. Without the parking pass your car is subject to possible towing. 
Additional passes may be obtained in the church Narthex or at browndowntown.org under the 
Contact page.     

	
  


